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De La Salle Junior College students were among other pupils from the Czech

Republic, Latvia, Germany, Finland and Portugal who participated in the Erasmus+

project It's Time to Help.

The main idea of the project is to instil international cooperation among European
schools involved in the Eco-5chool Programme, to cooperate together within the

eco-school structure and to develop new friendships among pupils and teachers.

It also helps to increase the students’ interest in culture, traditions and
environment of their countries and to compare their previous work in the field of
environmental issues, share their experience and ideas and also look for effective
solutions to 1ssues related to water, energy, waste, bio-diversity, economical

consumer and school environment.

The ITTH project contributes to cross-curricular education and enables all pupils,
aged between eight and 16, to develop talent, knowledge, skills and competences in

different spheres.

For more information visit http://itthwebnode.cz/ .



